
 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 95        Dated: 28-06-2019 

To 

The Secretary 
Department of Public Enterprises, 
Government of India, 
New Delhi.  
 
Sub.: Issues related to CIL executives 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

At the outset, I must thank you from core of my heart for agreeing to meet us on dated 28-06-2019.  

We submit before your kind self the following issues: 

PAY REVISION 

1. Early approval of revised pay revision proposal submitted by coal ministry to DPE. 
2. Restoration of Coalfield Allowance. 
3. Restoration of LTC/LLTC. 

IMPLEMENTATION OF NPS 

We therefore, humbly request you to kindly consider to address our genuine issues as mentioned above. We shall 
remain highly indebted for the same. 

 

With regards and best wishes, 

 

  
P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 

 
 
 


